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Dear Nathaniel,
We are writing in objection to Planning Application 2020/4539/P.

As residents at No.4 Camden Square, we feel that the creation of an accessible roof terrace at
No.10 Camden Mews will have a detrimental impact on the privacy of our flat.

The proposal contradicts many aspects of the current Camden Planning Guidance 6 | Amenity
(March 2018). Irrespective of the mitigation measures introduced in the recently revised application,
numerous points in Section 2, regarding overlooking, privacy and outlook are not considered.

Furthermore, there is minimal information submitted regarding Artificial Lighting (CPG 6, Section 4). Light
pollution, is another point of concern which has not been addressed within the application.

On these grounds, we believe this application should be refused.

Best regards,

Lilian Tuohy Main
4 Camden Square,
London, NW19UY



